

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 25 OCTOBER 2024



DIORAMA PRESENTATION IN YEAR 4

Last Term, our Year 4 students had the exciting opportunity to share their dioramas with the Year 3 students in a special presentation. As part of their homework, the Year 4 students researched famous explorers and created detailed dioramas that illustrated key moments from their chosen explorers' journeys.

The dioramas were not only creative, but they also showcased the Year 4 students' deep understanding of the challenges and triumphs faced by explorers such as Captain Cook. Each student thoughtfully represented significant events, from navigating unknown seas to making important discoveries.













Year 3 students were captivated by the colourful displays and engaged in lively discussions with the Year 4 presenters. They asked questions, learned new facts about historical expeditions, and even expressed excitement about creating their own projects in the future.

The event was a great success, allowing Year 4 students to practice their presentation skills and serve as role models for their younger peers. The collaborative spirit of the day was inspiring, and both groups walked away with new knowledge and a deeper appreciation for the adventurers who helped shape our world.

We look forward to more events like this that bring our students together and foster a love for learning!

Mr Kieran Aggett

Junior School Teacher - Year 4 Year Leader